						
Dear practice manager, 

My name is (Full Name) and I’m a patient at (insert name of surgery / health centre  / hospital). 
I’m writing to let you know about a special FREE online education programme which may be of interest to doctors and nurses at your practice. 
‘Pulmonary Hypertension – diagnosis and management’ is designed to help medical professionals learn more about pulmonary hypertension, a rare lung and heart condition which affects just 7000 people in the UK.  
(insert sentence about you here – do you have PH? Do you know someone who has PH?) 
Details of the e-learning course, which is all about diagnosis and treatment of PH, can be found on the attached flyer. The course is suitable for GPs, hospital doctors, nurses, pharmacists and healthcare workers across all disciplines.  It has been put together by the Pulmonary Hypertension Association UK (PHA UK), and is accredited by Edge Hill University. 
The course usually costs £395 but is COMPLETELY FREE if you sign up during November 2019.
This special offer is part of PH Awareness Week, which runs 4th – 10th November and has been organised by the Pulmonary Hypertension Association (PHA UK). You can find out more at www.phauk.org 
I would appreciate it if you could let the doctors, nurses and other healthcare workers at your practice know about this course and the special offer available. Some of them may find it useful for their revalidation process. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. 

Kind regards
(Your name)
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